Honeywell

Date: 2017-10-19

Honeywell International Inc.
1985 Douglas Drive N
MNI10-121A

Golden Valley, MN 55422 USA

To: Federal Communications Commission
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046-1609

Curtis-Straus LLC TCB
One Distribution Center Circle, #1
Littleton, MA 02702

Re: Confidentiality Request

This letter is to comply with 47 CFR 0.457(d)(2) and 0.459 pertaining to confidential material. Honeywell
requests that the following documents regarding this submission for FCC ID: H$9-20152824 be kept
confidential:

- Schematics
- Block Diagrams
- Circuit/Technical Description

The material above contains technical data, which would customarily be guarded from competitors.

Pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705, Honeywell requests SHORT-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY for the
following information until 180 days after the grant date of equipment authorization in order to ensure
sensitive business information remains confidential until marketing of the device:

- External Photos

- Internal Photos

- Test Setup Photos

= User's Manual

Sincerely,

Qs Jall)—

Peter Walthers

Sr. Regulatory Compliance Engineer

Honeywell International Inc.

HBT - E&ES Regulatory Compliance Engineering
Tel. 763-954-5256

M: 630-267-7774
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